
Newsletter dated 20th April 2023 
 

E&V Suggitt Bowl [85%] has been drawn; Sheila will email start sheet out PLUS a list will be on the 
board in the Ladies changing room. 

President Trophy 2nd May—signup sheet is up. 

SPRING MEETING 9th May is up and payment will be taken from your bar card,  

The draw will be done 2nd May after The President Trophy 

ALSO, we require some more raffle prizes please. 

Congratulations to The Pearson Team today, they won their away match V The Hertfordshire 4/3; 
Thanks to Ginny and Linda for running and organising the team fixtures and teams. 

FRIENDLY MATCHES: One more Lady is needed for Home Friendly Match V Redbourn next Thursday 
27th April. This is a team Alliance format with two players from each Club. Best two scores count. 

Any Ladies interested in playing at Mill Green Away friendly at 10.30 on Thursday 4th May, please 
contact Helen Hartley. Format 4BBB match play. 

Stableford and Leckie Trophy results will be announced Tuesday 25th after which the Business Ladies 
will have played on Sunday 23rd. 

Jane Walter has flagged up that we need one more lady to play in the Millennium this Saturday, the 
22nd. Teams are made up of one Lady & Three men, 2 scores out of 4 counts. It is a shot gun start at 
8.30am.  If you can play, please contact Brian MacDonald at brian.hcgc@btinternet.com.  She would 
be most grateful if someone would volunteer to play. 

There is also an Open competition at Batchworth Park on 20th September, costing £90 per pair 4BBB, 
max playing handicap 36. 

 

Key Dates for 2023 
Spring Meeting     9th May 
Ladies Medal ’22 Finals  30th May (list of Qualifiers on board in Ladies C/Rooms) 
Summer Meeting  13th June 
Ladies Jubilee   27th June At home against Hammonds End 
Ladies Invitation Day    4th July 
Autumn Meeting  12th September 
Club AGM   30th November    
Sadie Facer & Christmas Meal   5th December 
Ladies AGM   12th December 


